
I oppose toll on i-205 Abernarlthy Bridge. 99W traffic on ramps need to be rerouted away from the Abernathy Bridge with alternate 
route aligned with Arlington Street, Gladstone, Oregon to connect 99W with I-205. Unless there are structural issues with the bridge, 
replacing to accommendate an additional lane is only going to cause a bottleneck a few miles away when the interstate narrows to 
two lanes again. 


